
Accordingly the Village may issue a partial denial letter and the release of the records with dates

of birth redacted if it has not already done so

If you have any questions please feel tree to contact me at 312 8141003 or

olearviatastateilus This correspondence shall serve to close this matter

Sincerely

Cara Smith

Public Access Counselor

By

e sica OLeary
sistant Attorney General
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